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Principal's message
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Congratulations to our
students who received a

Principal and Grenfell Blue
Award at Fridays assembly. 

Congratulations to our students who
were invited to a special morning tea
with Mr Cartwright in recognition of

receiving a Grenfell Blue.

As we approach the end of Term 2, I would like to take a moment to reflect on the incredible achievements and experiences
we have shared over the past 9 weeks. It has been a wonderful term filled with learning, growth, and community spirit. A
huge thanks to our dedicated staff, whose commitment and passion for education have made a significant impact on our
students. Your hard work and creativity have not gone unnoticed we are very lucky to have the positive environment you
foster within our school.
To our students, thank you for the effort you have put into your studies and the enthusiasm you bring to school each day. Your
resilience and determination inspire not only your peers but also the entire school community.
I would also like to express my gratitude to our parents and guardians. Your support and valuable input have been
instrumental in our success this term. Thank you for being active participants in your child's education and for your ongoing
collaboration with our school.
As we prepare to head into the holiday break, I wish each and every one of you a safe and happy holiday. May this time be
filled with relaxation, joy, and cherished moments with family and friends. 
Good Luck to our Public Speakers
This week, we are excited to wish our talented public speakers Remi, Ella, and Hilary the very best of luck as they travel to
Bathurst to participate in the Multicultural Perspectives Public Speaking Competition. Their hard work, dedication, and
passion for public speaking have led them to this important milestone, and we couldn’t be prouder of their achievements.
Each of them has invested significant time and effort in preparing their speeches, honing their skills, and building their
confidence. It takes immense courage to stand before an audience and share your voice, and we commend their
commitment to this challenge. We would also like to extend our gratitude to Mr Dabin for his guidance and support. His
expertise and encouragement have been invaluable in helping our students prepare for this competition.
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Athletics Carnival
On Friday 13th June we had a successful Athletics Carnival, where we had a wonderful time cheering on all the
participating students. Thank you to Mr and Mrs Kilby and staff for making it a success. We also appreciate the
parents and high school students who assisted on the day. Additionally, thank you to our P&C for managing the
canteen.

Congratulations to our Athletics Champions
Junior Girl - Mae Taylor and Georgie Hazell
Junior Boy - Harry Radnedge, RU Arthur Bateman
11 Year Girl - Payten D’Ombrain, RU Faith Martin
11 Year Boy - Jai Kohnen, RU Spencer White
Senior Girl - Penny Martin, RU Layla White
Senior Boy - Mason Smith, RU Raleigh Armstrong   

Infants and Primary Marimba Groups
We are thrilled to share the exciting news about our Infants and Primary Marimba Groups, who recently
competed in the prestigious Forbes Eisteddfod. Both groups showcased their incredible talent and dedication,
earning a well-deserved Highly Commended award for their performances.
The students have put in countless hours of practice, demonstrating not only their musical abilities but also their
commitment to teamwork and perseverance. Their hard work truly paid off.
A special shout-out goes to Mrs Kilby, who has dedicated countless hours to guiding the marimba group. Her
passion for music education and her unwavering support have made a significant difference in the students
learning experiences. We also thank Mr Gorman for his contributions and encouragement at the event.

Congratulations to Harry for
setting a new school

athletics record in the boys
8-10 years 1500m event,

and to Arthur for breaking
the boys 9 years 100m
school athletics record.



Term 3 
Monday 21st July - Staff Development Day 

Tuesday 22nd July - Students return to school
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School Supplies
We encourage everyone to go through their pencil case over the
holidays to check for those essential items required for learning at
school. After a very busy term many students may need to
resupply their pencil case with some more pencils, erasers, pens,
glue sticks or rulers. School holidays are a great time to restock
and be ready to head straight back into the term.
 

Term 3 brings us the Children’s Book Council Book Week.
Another week filled with fun activities, culminating in our
wonderful book character parade. The Book Week theme
this year is “Book and Adventure”, and we look forward
to seeing the magical costumes students come up with

for the day.
 

Prepare your costume - Book Week is
approaching in Term 3!
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